
Sheridan Township
Election Commission
Meeting Minutes
October 12, 2022

The Sheridan Township Election Commission met on October 12, 2022, at 2:00 P.M. at
the Sheridan Township Hall. Members present: Clerk Marlynn Gulembo, Supervisor
Corliss Gulembo, and Treasurer Jennie Borema.

Clerk M. Gulembo presented a contract from the Mason County Clerk, stating that
Sheridan Township agrees to have the Mason County Clerk’s office/staff coordinate the
publication of election notices (Registration Notice, Public Accuracy Test Notice, and
Election Notice) until December 31, 2024. Billing will be split evenly with all entities
represented in the publications.

Motion to sign the contract was made by M. Gulembo, supported by J. Borema, and
carried.

A motion to adjourn was made by M. Gulembo, supported by C. Gulembo, and carried.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully,

___________________________________
Marlynn E. Gulembo, Clerk

Sheridan
Marlynn E. Gulembo


